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*STAR*

Stanardsville Area Revitalization Program


Town Hall, 19 Celt Rd.
P.O. Box 838


Stanardsville, VA 22973


                               434-409-5796






    www.stargreene.org
September 10, 2020

Hello Fans of the Annual *STAR* Shootout,

We are sorry to announce that the 2020 *STAR* golf tournament that we all look forward to has been cancelled this year. Greene Hills Club, as a protection from the COVID–19 virus, has cancelled all non-member events.

The *STAR* Shootout is our primary fundraiser for town improvement efforts. The funds we raise from you, our generous supporters, are critical. If it is possible for you to make a donation now, even without the wonderful day of golf, we would greatly appreciate your help.

The pandemic has slowed some of our town improvements but the farmers market in the new pavilion has been a success. However, no planned cash-generating concerts or special events have been possible. Our new sidewalks and street lighting will now be constructed in the spring of 2021. *STAR* and the Town need to raise $141,000 to make that happen. Work continues on some commercial properties and historic buildings. New grant opportunities became impractical.

*STAR* is a tax-exempt nonprofit and thus your donations are fully deductible. We will publicize your continuing support to all golfers who participated in 2019 and in other spots where we can. We send a periodic update to a large number of our supporters and would love to have you be one of them.

Please send donations to:



*STAR*




P. O. Box 838




Stanardsville, VA 22973

We look forward to seeing you again in 2021 as a sponsor or a golfer when you will once again have the chance to win $20,000 for a hole in one on the 18th!

Many thanks for your help.
Roy A. Dye 


Donald M. Pamenter

Gary E. Lowe

Executive Director

President


Vice President
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